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May 1, 2012

Subject: Letter of Recognition

Mr. James Carn
164 West Hills Drive
Williamsport, PA 17701

Dear Mr. Carn:

As we celebrate Public Service Recognition Week, I want to take this
opportunity to again thank you most sincerely for the wonderful job you
have been doing repainting more and more of the old Pennsylvania
Department of Highway signs. I understand you have completed work on
more than 50 signs throughout the region over the past few years. That is
just amazing.

As I've said before, it is very kind of you to take it upon yourself to provide
this community-minded service. You've done a fine job researching and
matching the original colors as closely as possible.

The end result, shown in the many pictures you have shared with us, reflects
your attention to detail and a quality job.

Again, I want to express my sincere appreciation to you for undertaking this
personal community-service project in a number of north central
Pennsylvania counties.

Sincerely,

Sandra Tosca, P.E.
District Executive
Engineering District 3-0
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